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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the work of the Government of Bangladesh with
United Nations country offices to support peace in the Chittagong Hill Tracts. The
Permanent Forum further welcomes the ongoing study on the status of
implementation of the Chittagong Hill Tracts Peace Accord of 1997 and invites the
Government of Bangladesh, with the full and effective participation of indigenous
peoples, to report on the results of the study at the twenty-second session of the
Permanent Forum, setting a timeframe for its full implementation. The Permanent
Forum also calls upon the Government of Bangladesh to continue to address all
forms of violence, including enforced disappearances, and sexual violence against
women in the Chittagong Hill Tracts committed by law enforcement agencies.

Area of Work
Human rights, Indigenous Women and Girls, Conflict Prevention and Peace


